Holy Trinity Faith Formation News
Fall 2020

Welcome Back

Things may look a little different this year, but our
faith journey continues on. Despite the pandemic and all of the
changes it has brought, we are still determined to continue our
tradition of helping prepare our children for their sacraments
with in-person classes. During the past month, we have moved
classrooms around, provided individual materials for each child,
divided up classes so that we are able to provide more distance
between students, and even recruited and trained additional
catechists. We require all students, teachers and helpers to
wear masks at all times during CCE, including at Mass. Some
of our fun learning activities have had to be put on hold for now
or done a little differently. In other words, we have worked
really hard to continue to help each and every child be ready
to receive their Sacraments and to make learning about our
faith a truly enjoyable experience for all of our families.

Meanwhile we have provided a comprehensive program for all
students who are unable to attend in-person at this time. The
program is available online or with take-home packets. The
parents have been given guides to help them teach their
children and additional resources are available from our office.
All children in our program have been given an age appropriate
bible and additional bible lessons have been provided to all. We
hope these bibles and lessons help parents and children find a
way to experience scripture together.

We will continue to bring the children in attendance on
Wednesday evenings to the 6:30 PM Mass. We will follow the
protocol guidelines and the children and catechists will be
masked. Some families have opted to attend with their children
and that is certainly welcome in our program.

Even though things will not be the same this year, I am
looking forward to the challenge of making our program even
better than ever. We have so much to learn and do as Catholics
and so many different ways to learn and practice our faith.
Whether it is by in-person classes, online learning, packets sent
home or our brand new family faith program, it is all just
different ways to bring us to the same great celebration of our
Catholic faith.

2021 DCYC WILL TAKE PLACE ON
JANUARY 30™ AT THE DELL
DIAMOND. REGISTRATION WILL
OPEN SOON AND DETAILS WILL BE
SENT TO ALL PARENTS OF TEENS
IN OUR PARISH.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS

Wednesday October 21st
6:30PM Mass, 7:00PM Class

Wednesday October 28"
6:30PM Class No Mass

Wednesday November 4th
6:30 Mass 7:00 Class

Wednesday November 11th
6:30PM Class

Parish Mission — Confirmation
students will attend

Wednesday November 18th
6:30 Mass 7:00 Class

Wednesday November 25%"
NO CLASS

THANKSGIVING BREAK

RCIA

AJOURNEY IN FAITH

Our RCIA classes have begun and
we are meeting in person on
Tuesday evenings. This year we
have two candidates and they are
truly excited and ready to learn
more about our faith. Please keep
them in your prayers and
remember that our sessions are
open to all. So, feel free to come
in on a Tuesday night and learn
more about our faith. Topics are
listed in the weekly bulletin. For
questions contact our Faith
Formation office.

Faith Formation Office
737-215-1042

htcdre@yahoo.com




